NEW HOLIDAY

PROGRAM

AT ASCOT VALE
PRIMARY SCHOOL

We’re excited to announce that Camp Australia’s holiday
program — Rocketeers — will commence on 2 April 2024. -

Rocketeers is a space for children to
escape the ordinary and experience

the extraordinary during their school
holidays. Every school holiday break is a
new mission for children to embark upon.

Directed by the children, informed by
family feedback and designed by our
dedicated holiday crew - no two days
are the same with Rocketeers, with each
day of the mission encountering new and
exciting adventures that children love.

Register free and get ready
to book when your next
holiday mission launches!

PLUS

CHILD CARE SUBSIDY www.campaustralia.com.au/rocketeers

AVAILABLE FOR
ROCKETEERS

ELIGIBLE FAMILIES
Extraordinary Holiday Adventures

Save up to 85% on your
Rocketeers fees!
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